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From: Lois Scott
To: Young, Victor (BOS)
Cc: Haney, Matt (BOS); Peskin, Aaron (BOS); Chan, Connie (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Board of Supervisors,

(BOS)
Subject: Support for Agenda ITEM #1 September 13, 2021
Date: Sunday, September 12, 2021 2:55:52 PM

 

Hon Chair and Members of Rules Committee:

Thank you for resuscitating legislation on behested payments. Recent events indicate that
more disclosure, transparency to the public, and enforcement are very much warranted. 
 Please keep this important legislation moving.   

Yours for good clean government,

Lois Scott
retired City Employee
85 Cleary Ct #11
San Francisco CA 94109
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From: zrants
To: Young, Victor (BOS); Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Cc: Haney, Matt (BOS); Peskin, Aaron (BOS); Chan, Connie (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS)
Subject: support for File # 201132 -Behested Payments ordinaance
Date: Sunday, September 12, 2021 5:15:28 PM

 

9/12/2021

Rules Committee:  

re: Support for Item 1 on the September 13, agenda of the Rules 
Committee
Campaign and Governmental Conduct Code - Behested Payments - 
File # 201132

San Francisco needs an ordinance amending the Campaign and 
Governmental Conduct Code to expand the 
definition of interested party, to include City contractors and persons 
seeking to influence City officers and employees, and to prohibit 
appointed department heads, commissioners, and designated 
employees from soliciting behested payments from interested 
parties.

Please support this ordinance as a first step in clearing up the 
corruption that is being uncovered at City Hall. 

Sincerely,

Mari Eliza
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